
HB 2224 -- CONTINUING EDUCATION REQUIREMENTS FOR PEACE OFFICERS
(Jones, 117)

COMMITTEE OF ORIGIN:  Committee on Crime Prevention and Public
Safety 

Currently, peace officers who make traffic stops are required to
receive annual training concerning the prohibition of race
profiling.  This bill changes the training requirement to three
hours within the law enforcement continuing education three-year
reporting period.

FISCAL NOTE:  No impact on state funds in FY 2009, FY 2010, and
FY 2011. 


